

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL Office of the School Governance and Operations Division

Capitol Area, Dumaguete City

www.depednegor.net

negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph SGOD Office (035) 225 - 6180

August 4, 2016

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 451 S. 2016

PHILIPPINE CIVIL SERVICE ANNIVERSARY 2016

TO: All District Supervisors All Others Concerned

- 1. In pursuance to Public Law No. 5 "An Act for the Establishment and Maintenance of Our Efficient and Honest Civil Service in the Philippine Islands" on September 19, 1900, the Philippine Government will be celebrating the 116th Philippine Civil Service Anniversary this September 2016.
- 2. Spearheading the molding of a credible, competent and motivated workforce who uphold public service excellence, the Civil Service Commission RO VII, as the lead agency in the Region has lined up events during the month-long celebration designed to encourage and inspire servant-heroes anchored on the theme "Sigaw ng Lingkod Bayani: Malasakit Para Sa Taumbayan, Kapwa Kawani at Kalikasan."
- 3. Anent this, all civil servants are directed to actively take part in the activities like posting of anniversary banners in your offices for the whole month of September 2016 whose templates are downloadable from the CSC website. Suggested activities however, are attached to this memo for you to conduct which activity is relevant and doable in schools.
- 4. Narrative report and documentation must be submitted to the Division Office through Mrs. Jenith Corpis Cabajon, Special Events Coordinator on or before October 5, 2016
- 5. For more details and information, please refer to the attached letter from Editha D. Luzano, Acting Director IV of Civil Service Commission Region VII.
- 6. For compliance and guidance.
- 7. Widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

LELANIE T. CABRERA, CESE Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 🔿 Officer In-Charge 🙌

U 5 AUG 20161

LTC/rbp/jcc





p: 8/02/14

July 22, 2016

MR. SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ Schools Division Superintendent

Department Of Education Division Of Negros Griental Province

Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental

Dear Mr. Jimenez :

The Philippine Government will be delebrating the Philippine Civil Service Anniversary this September 2016. The delebration observes the enactment of Public Law No. 5. "An Act for the Establishment and Maintenance of Our Efficient and Honest Civil Service in the Philippine Islands," on September 19, 1900, marking this year as the 116th annual delebration. The Civil Service Commission has been leading the way in molding a credible, competent, and motivated workforce who uphold public service excellence. As a lead agency in the Region, CSC ROVII, has lined up events and special treats during the month-long delebration designed to encourage and inspire servant-heroes, in line with the theme: "Sigaw ng Lingkod Bayani: Malasakit Para Sa Taumbayan, Kapwa Kawani, at Kalikasani" All civil servants are therefore enjoined to actively take part in this anniversary delebration.

The following activities are to be undertaken at the regional and agency levels:

	the state of the s	
	Activity	Date
1,	100% display of Anniversary Banner in all Government Office's façade	nt Starting Sept. 1, 2016 to Sept. 30, 2016
2.	R.A.C.E. to Serve V Fun Run	September 3, 2016
3.	Breakfast Meeting for the Regional Executives	September 3, 2016 (Right After the Fun Run)
4.	Honor Awards Program (HAP) Awarding Rites	September 8, 2016
5.	Mangrove Planting	September 16, 2016
6.	Coastai Clean-Up	September 17, 2016
7.	Bilis Action Partner Association (BAPA) Training	September 21-22, 2016
8.	Lingap sa Barangay: Blcod Letting Activity	September 29, 2016
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	

For more information, you may download a copy of CSC Memorandum Circular No. 9, s. 2016 from the CSC's website (www.csc.gov.ph) Anniversary banners should be posted in your office for the whole month of September 2016, the design template and specifications are also available in the website or you may also contact our Regional Office (032) 414-7676; 414-7488 or email at rob7@csc.gov.ph.

We hope to receive a copy of the documentation and report on activities conducted by your Office in relation to the anniversary celebration on or before October 15, 2016.

Thank you for your active participation to this year's Philippine Civil Service Anniversary.

Ven: " yours,

EDITHA D. LUZANO Acting Director IV

In & Kace to Serve

Responsive, Accessible, Courteous and Lines to Public Service

X

• 管

■ MANYCZC BU/> bµ